
Out of Zone Students
We are pleased to announce that next year’s forecasted roll numbers will mean that we can
again accept a number of out-of-zone students. Enrolments close on Tuesday 10th September. 
To enrol please go our website: www.tauranga-int.school.nz or use this QR code 

Student Led Conferences
Student Led Conferences will take place in class on Monday 23rd 
of September from 9:00am-7pm, and Tuesday 24th from 3:15pm-6:00pm. 
The purpose of the Student Led Conference is:

For your child to share their learning 
To celebrate their success
Set goals for Term 4

TIS at the Olympics
It has been fantastic to see some former TIS students and current whānau representing New
Zealand on the sporting stage in Paris. Congratulations to ex students Julian David (speed
climbing), Eva Morris (synchronised swimming), Jordan Parry (rowing double sculls) Thomas
Saunders (yachting). Congratulations to our whānau involved with the gold medal winning
women’s Rugby 7s team- Cory Sweeney (Coach), Portia Woodman-Wickliffe and Stacey Waaka
(players). Congratulations also to Dylan Collier and Joe Webber, members of our men’s 7s team.

School Speech Competition 
All students have been involved in speech writing and presenting from the latter part of Term 2
into Term 3, culminating in our school Speech Competition this week. Students could select from
a traditional speech, podcast, TedTalk or Information Report to deliver to their class, with only
the traditional speech being eligible for the speech competition. 

Each House had their own competition first and selected one Year 7 and one Year 8 finalist for
the school final. We had visiting judges from Tauranga Boys College and Tauranga Girls College,
alongside two of our own staff, Miss Makgill and Matua Dylan who were extremely impressed
with all the speeches. 

Kia ora Parents, Whānau and Caregivers,           Term 3, Week 4
Term 3 has got off to a great start with plenty happening around our school as our students 
strive to explore their personal potential. Many of our students enjoyed participating in the Super
11 Winter Tournament (see results below). 

Our Senior Leadership Team and student leaders enjoyed visiting our 8 contributing schools to
talk to Year 6 students about their transition to Tauranga Intermediate. We look forward to
welcoming prospective students and whānau to our new revamped Open Evening on Thursday
29th August.

http://www.tauranga-int.school.nz/


        Speech Final Results:

Year 7:
1st Aroha Sawhney (Kahikatea)
2nd = Archer Kemeys (Totara) and
Samantha Brazier (Rata)
3rd Daniel Hooper (Kauri)

Year 8
1st Sadie Frank (Rata)
2nd Jai Kenny (Totara)
3rd Georgia Thirkell (Rata)



Speech Final Results:

Speech Winners Sadie Frank Yr8 &  Aroha Sawhney Yr7 with our lovely Judges from TGC and TBC.

Winter Tournament
Tauranga Intermediate had an incredibly successful Winter Tournament against the 10 other
intermediate schools that make up the Bay of Plenty and Poverty Bay Super 11 competition. Here
were our places overall for these team sports. This is a fantastic tournament experience in the
lead up to AIMS in September.

Hockey Boys 2nd         Hockey Girls 3rd        Mixed Hockey 8th
Football Boys 3rd        Football Girls 1st
Rugby Boys 2nd           Rugby Girls 1st
Netball Y7 9th (Y7 comp) Netball Y8 3rd 

Super 11 Basketball
Boys Mambas 1st           Girls Coasters 3rd

Super 11 Cross Country
Good luck to our Super 11 cross country team who compete tomorrow at Waipuna Park.



Racquet Sports:
This week we have our squash team heading to Rotorua to compete in the BOP Intermediate
School champs. Well done to Henry Askin who won Boys Div 1, Nathan Foote 2nd, Mason Burgess
3rd in Div 2 and Ruby Thompson 2nd in Girls Div. Also, next week we have our table tennis team
heading to Memorial hall to compete in the BOP champs. All the best to these students.

Signalised crossing at Fraser Street between 17th/18th Avenues

The construction of the signalised crossing on Fraser Street between 17th and 18th Avenues is
complete, the signals are now fully operational, and the crossing is open to the public. The
temporary crossing has been removed. 
An important reminder for all users of this crossing to check for vehicles before stepping out onto
the crossing, even if they have the green signal.
For drivers, please be aware of the new road layout and be prepared to stop when required at the
traffic lights. 
This week we continue to construct the last remaining section of the footpath where the
temporary crossing was. Depending on the weather, this work will be completed by the end of
next week.



NumberWorks'nWords
Our deserving recipients have expressed a huge amount of gratitude to the NumberWorks'nWords
team. Both students shared how much they have been enjoying the learning and the positive
impact it has had on their confidence. Thank you for your continued support.

Ngā mihi nui, 
Cameron Mitchell  - Principal/Tumuaki

Thank you for your ongoing support of our school.



U P C O M I N G  D A T E S

Week 5
Wednesday 21st August - Tauranga Boys College Open Evening 6 - 8:30 pm
Wednesday 21st August - BOP Rippa tournament- Rotorua
Friday 23rd August- Basketball exchange- Katikati

Week 6
Thursday 29th August - Tauranga Intermediate Open Evening 6-8:30 pm

Week 7
Saturday 7th & Sunday 8th September - Let The Games Begin

Week 8
Monday 9th- Friday 13th September- AIMS Games

Week 9
Thursday 19th September - Student Term 3 Reports On HERO

Week 10
Monday 23rd September - Student Led Conferences 8am - 7pm
Tuesday 24th September - Student Led Conferences 3:15 - 6pm
Wednesday 25th September - Tauranga Boys' College Testing @ TIS
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